
 

 

 

 
Wednesday 11th September 

 
Friends of Elmwood 

Friday 20th September 9am 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are looking for enthusiastic community minded parents who would like to take up this 
fantastic offer to get involved in the Elmwood PTA – called the Friends of Elmwood. The 
purpose of this group is to set up and run events that are fun, encourage the Elmwood 
community spirit, and raise much needed extra funds for the Infant and Junior schools. 
 
The advantage of joining the Friends of Elmwood is that it is a great way to get to know other 
parents and make friends within the community. It is also rewarding to be able to volunteer 
some time to ‘give back’ to the community. 

 
If you think you would love to help, and have the time, please come to our next meeting at 
9am on 20th September. This is an open invitation to all parents. Just come to the Juniors 
school office at 9am. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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